
CAPTAIN WEBB’S WEEKLY NEWS 
Week Ending— 21/12/2023 

To all our children and their 

families. 

With love  

from the staff at Captain Webb. 

Return Date: 

School starts back 

Monday 8th January 2024 

So we’ll see you bright and 

breezy for 8:40 am. 

Dear Parents 

End of 2023 Catch Up 

We have had a very long but exciting start to our 

academic year. 

Our children have been truly amazing this year, 

and we are delighted with their accomplishments. 

They have worked hard at being responsible citi-

zens and have been actively involved in many 

school visits, sporting activities and community 

events. 

They have raised £770 for the Grinshill Dogs Home 

They raised £135 for Children in Need 

And they raised £6,454 for the Invincible Neil Cam-

paign 

We look forward to the remainder of our school 

year and watching them grow further. 

We hope you are as proud of them as we are. 

Sarah Passey 

REMINDER 

If your child is due to  start reception in  

Sep .2024 you must register your child for a 

place before the 15th January 2024. 

This can be done  on the T&W Council web-

site by searching admissions. 

You must apply for a place even if your child  

currently attends the nursery. 

Performances 

We have had some amazing 
Christmas performances 

from all our children. 

Nursery and Reception per-
formed the Nativity with 
singing kings, sheep, and 

even the donkey joined in. 

Years 1 and 2 acted A 
Christmas with the Aliens, 
including little green men 

Years 3 and 4, and then 
Years 5 and 6, sang their 

hearts out covering Christ-
mas Carols and songs. 

The productions were well 
attended and well received.  

Well done everyone, it was  

fantastic. 


